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      Classroom News 

 
It has been a fabulous week getting to know each other 
and I am looking forward to an exciting year ahead.  The 
children have made great friendships already and have 
been working hard on learning about how to behave in 
school. We have been using our listening and speaking 

skills in the classroom and have learnt how to line up and 
get our dinners in the hall. Our buddies have spent a lot of 
time with us this week helping us learn about where things 

are in school and how we can play outside. 

SNACK 

If you wish for your child to have a snack at morning 
playtime please send in a small piece of fruit or 

alternatively you can pay for toast. An afternoon healthy 
snack will be provided by school. 

WATER BOTTLES 
Please make sure your child has a water bottle each day 

in school which is clearly named. 

BOOK BAGS 

Please make sure there are no pencil cases or 
toys in your child’s book-bag as they are not 

needed and take up more room. 

  

Important Dates 

On Thursday 12th 
September at 6pm Mrs 

Bamber will hold a 
Welcome Meeting in the 
Reception classroom. 

Please come along if you 
are available for this. 

We will be covering the 
areas that your child we be 

learning in this year and 
will discuss how you can 

help at home.  

COATS 

Curriculum Award – all of Reception- for settling in really well this week in 
school 

Christian Value Certificate for Love – Harley Smithson- for sharing with others 
in the outdoor area 

Wellies 

If you have any spare/ old set of wellington boots at home please bring them into school with your 
child’s name in. Without them we may not be able to go on walks in wet weather. 

 

Please make sure your 
child has a coat, which 

is clearly named, 
everyday in school. 


